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Public's Help Sought in Locating Stolen Items 
(KMZA)--Authorities are seeking the public’s assistance in locating two items stolen from
Marysville businesses over the 4th of July holiday.

They include a Kubota RTV side-by-side ATV that was taken from Kan Equip and a 2014
Grasshopper lawn mower taken from Bruna Implement.

The items are valued at more than $10,000.

A 1996 Ford F-250 pickup stolen from Boss Motors and 2013 flatbed trailer stolen from Kan Equip
were found Monday in the Tuttle Creek State Park near Manhattan.

Four Nebraska residents, believed to be responsible for the thefts, were arrested Tuesday at Linear
Park in Manhattan after a stolen motor home from Omaha was recovered.   A citizen tip lead
authorities to the park. 

Marysville Police had video surveillance footage of the suspects whom they believe used a stolen
credit card at the Wal-Mart Supercenter in Maryville and asked for the public’s help in locating
them.    

Anyone with information on the whereabouts of either of the items or on the case is urged to contact
the Pottawatomie County Sheriff's Office at 785-457-3353 or the Marysville Police Department at
785-562-2343.
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